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ERASMUS+ PRINTeL FINAL DISSEMINATION ONLINE CONFERENCE 

“CHANGE IN THE CLASSROOM” 

INVITATION 

 

The ERASMUS+ PRINTeL Project is pleased to invite you to participate in the final dissemination 
conference entitled “Change in Classroom”. It will take place on 29th of September at 9:00 AM Central 
European Summer (Brussels) Time. 

The Conference takes the form of an online Zoom Webinar. It aims at taking the stock of the project 
achievements and draw prospects for follow up initiatives, providing a platform for sharing and 
discussing the deliverables developed under the PRINTeL project, exchanging knowledge & 
experiences gained. The Conference will also give the opportunity to analyze what was done over the 
past years to support beneficiary university communities in addressing key challenges of teaching and 
learning (T&L), as well as a chance to reflect on what lies ahead for university T&L in the future. It will 
highlight the key findings of the PRINTeL project partners’ recent experience on innovative and 
technology-enhanced T&L, including during the Covid-19. 

The Conference is divided into four panel sessions consisting of round-table discussions, presentations 
of the panelists and follow-up discussions. The follow-up discussions led by moderators will provide 
participants with an opportunity to raise questions, exchange opinions, and receive feedback. It will 
allow the participants to discuss development tendencies in the digitalized T&L in European and EPC 
universities, as well as present the ways of accomplishing digital transformation in T&L which is 
required by universities during the Covid-19. 

The Conference will be of interest to university and school teachers, students. It also welcomes policy-
makers and administrative staff and other HE stakeholders who are interested in innovative and 
technology-enhanced T&L. 

The working language is English. 
 

GET THE CONFERENCE PROGRAMME HERE:  

http://printel.am/uploads/news/pdf_en/PRINTeL%20Closing%20Conference%20Program_Final.pdf 
 

Registration is free of charge. Participants can register until the start of the Conference.  

REGISTER NOW: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CtwgTuq8Q5edLyn37IYNxA 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you online on Wednesday, 29th of September. 

In case of any questions, please, do not hesitate to contact us at printel@ysu.am . 

To stay informed on the events organized within PRINTeL Project, please visit and sign in 
http://printel.am/ , and join the Virtual Academy of Teaching and Learning (VATL) via 
https://vatl.ysu.am/ if interested in innovative and technologically enhanced T&L. 
 

 

The content of this conference represents the views of the organisers only and is their sole responsibility. The European Commission and the Agency do not 
accept any responsibility for use that may be made of the information it contains.  
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